
WSR 22-09-080
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
WASHINGTON STATE LOTTERY
(Lottery Commission)

[Filed April 20, 2022, 8:55 a.m.]

Washington's lottery commission has changed the following regular 
meeting:

From: June 16, 2022, Lottery Headquarters and Microsoft Teams 
meeting.

To: June 23, 2022, Lottery Headquarters and Microsoft Teams meet-
ing.

If you require additional information, please contact Stephanie 
Porter at 360-810-2887, or email SPorter@walottery.com.
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